
The Junior Officer Advisory Group 
(JOAG) Invites You to Join the… 

Peer-to-Peer Network 

The purpose of the JOAG 
Peer-to-Peer Networking 
Program is to groom all 

JOAG officers for 
professional success, 
facilitate information 

exchange, and promote 
camaraderie through peer- 

based relationships. 

This is an opportunity to 
pair junior officers with less 
than 2 years of experience 
with other junior officers 

who have 2 or more years of 
experience in the 

Commissioned Corps. 
Mentoring runs for six 

months 

For more information or 
enrollment forms, please visit: 
https://dcp.psc.gov/OSG/JOA 
G/resources_peertopeernetwo 

rk.aspx 

Or contact: 

LCDR Kristen Young
kristen.young@ihs.gov

or 

LT Jazmin Reed
jazmin.reed@fda.hhs.gov 

Who Should Join the Peer-to-Peer Network? 

Officers With Less Than 2 Years In USPHS 

 Are matched with an experienced junior officer
 Receive timely, factual, & relevant information

important for new officers
 Receive guidance and lessons learned on navigating

their PHS career

Experienced Junior Officers 

 Assist new officers as they begin their PHS careers
 Instill the importance of the PHS mission, officer

responsibilities, and traditions of the Commissioned
Corps

 Provide sound advice and counsel to peer junior
officers

Enrollees receive benefits of: 

 Networking
 Promoting camaraderie & esprit de corps
 Encouraging professional growth
 Receive an LOA for participation
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